
Date  : 10/11/2019 12:39:21 PM
From  : "Holly Harper" 
To  : "Jason McCrea" 
Subject  : basic info for Tuesday AIA invite

Jason-

I think your project is mixed-use. Could you please tell me its number of units and stories?

Thanks!

Holly Harper,
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

Urban Design Studio
Figueroa Plaza, 14th floor
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3706
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